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SUBJ: HEALTH RISK ASSESSMENT WEBSITE CHANGE

A. COMDTINST M6150.3, COAST GUARD PERIODIC HEALTH ASSESSMENT (PHA)

1. TIAW REF (A), all CG military personnel must complete an annual PHA.
The first component of the PHA is completion of the Fleet Health Risk
Assessment (HRA).

2. The HRA website has changed and is now found at
https://nmcpeh-hpwebsvr.med.navy.mil/HRA/Pages/Default.aspx.

3. POC: CDR Shane Steiner, COMDT (CG-1121, Chief of Preventive Medicine),
202-475-5256 E-mail: shane.c.steiner (AT) uscg.mil.

4. CAPT Gerald Taylor, Chief (acting), Office of Health Services, sends.
5. Internet release authorized.


https://nmcpeh-hpwebsvr.med.navy.mil/HRA/Pages/Default.aspx

